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December  17 Not Alone Open House

December 21 Family Night at Home

Dec 23 - Jan 2 Church Office Closed

December 24 Christmas Eve Service

December 25 Christmas Day

Together Worship Only 10:15am

December 28 Family Night at Home

January 1 Breakfast & Worship 9:00am

DLife Groups Begin This Week

January 3 Church Office Open at 8:00am

January 7 Family Prayer Walk

January 8 Deacon’s Meeting

January 9 Young Adult Fun Night

January 12 Joy Luncheon
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LAST WEEK AT HERITAGE

Weekly Budget Income                                                                $65,219
Weekly Budget Income Required                                        $30,428
Year to Date Actual Budget Income                               $1,242,318
Year to Date Actual Budget Expenses                           $1,158,451

LOTTIE MOON OFFERING

$3,551

MEMORIALS

Given in memory of Katie Gilbert
to the Lottie Moon Offering 

Given in memory of Bill Granger
to the Student Ministry fund

Given in honor of Pete & Debbie Smith
to the Lottie Moon Offering
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DLife
DLife groups begin the first week in January. Sign-ups have 
begun at the DLife table. You can start a group by gathering 3-5 
friends and committing to read God’s Word together in 2023. 
DLife print journals are $10. DLife digital journals are free. Email 
Shelby Whatley for digital access.

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering and Post Office
This Christmas, help be the hands and feet of Jesus by praying 
and giving to the LMCO to support international missionaries. 
Our church goal is $13,000. Offering envelopes are located in 
your LifeGroup room, Guest Services, and at the LMCO Post 
Office. The Lottie Moon Post Office for international missions 
opens TODAY. Send Christmas cards to your church family and 
give toward our Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. Here’s how it 
works:

» Write the person’s or family’s name on the card.
» Place the card in the slot with the beginning letter of the
recipient’s last name.
» Pay whatever you would pay to the Post Office per card 
OR $50 or more for as many cards as you would like.
» Please place your money in the boxes on the table.
» Drop by often to check your mail!

Not Alone Open House
The Not Alone Christmas Open House will be on Saturday, 
December 17. Please come and go between 2:00-4:00pm. 
Parking is limited. See Carol Anders or Becky Cox for the 
address.

End of Year Giving
As you pray about end of year giving, remember that all gifts 
must be received in our office or postmarked by December 
31, 2022 to receive a tax credit. Michelle will be in the church 
office from 9am-4pm on December 29 and December 30 to 
receive your offering. Please come to the Vaughn Road entrance 
and call 334.398.3329 to talk with Michelle. Thank you for your 
continued faithfulness to support ministry in our One Mile and 
beyond!
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Holiday Schedule
Our church office will be closed December 23-January 2. The 
office will reopen at 8am on January 3. We will have a minister 
on call each day for emergency needs. Leave a message via voice 
or text to 334.833.2304 and we will get back with you as soon as 
possible.

Christmas Eve Service
Our annual Christmas Eve service will be at 5pm on Saturday, 
December 24. This family friendly service will involve adults 
and children as we celebrate Jesus, Only Jesus!

Christmas Day Service
On Sunday, December 25, we will gather for Together Worship 
at 10:15am in the Worship Center. We will not have LifeGroups 
on Christmas Day. Our preschoolers will celebrate Jesus’ 
birthday with a special party in the preschool building.

New Year’s Day Breakfast & Worship
Celebrate the new year with us on Sunday, January 1 in the FLC. 
We will gather at 9am for breakfast and worship. Breakfast 
is FREE, but please reserve your place by signing up in your 
LifeGroup, emailing Shelby, or registering online at hbcm.net/
events. We will not have our normal schedule of LifeGroups and 
Together Worship.

Heritage Scholarships
One way we impact our One Mile is through our scholarship 
programs:

» Earl M. Hall Scholarship: To honor high school students 
who are Christ-like in character
» Fred Fulton Scholarship: To support those called to 
vocational ministry
» Keith Loomis Scholarship: To provide a partial 
scholarship for a person’s first mission trip

To support these scholarships, simply write the scholarship 
name on the check or choose the name in the drop down menu 
online.


